
From: Governor Nikki Haley <grassroots=nikkihaley.com@createsend4.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/15/2014 10:23:21 AM
Subject: South Carolina Tax Update

Friend,

April 15th is always one of the most dreaded days of the year, but there is a bright side: We live in
South Carolina.

During my first three years in office, we've already reduced the tax burden on South Carolina small
businesses and made it easier for businesses to grow their footprint here. Because of our hard work, 
businesses are reinvesting in our state, hiring more workers, and helping our economy grow.

We've made a lot of progress, but we still have more work to do. Can you help me out?

Washington's fiscal policies may be a mess, but South Carolina gives me hope. The people here
understand that you can't spend more than you have, and that raising taxes whenever you need
money is not a sustainable way to run a government. Let's work together to set an example and show 
Washington and the rest of the country how it's done!

Can you please help me out with a small contribution of $10 so that I can continue to fight for low
taxes and fiscal responsibility in our state?

My very best,

Nikki

Paid For By Nikki Haley For Governor 
PO Box 1773 Columbia, SC 29202 

Unsubscribe

mailto:Governor%20Nikki%20Haley%20%3Cgrassroots=nikkihaley.com@createsend4.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
http://blastemail.imge.com/t/i-l-ziykul-nktihydr-j/
http://blastemail.imge.com/t/i-l-ziykul-nktihydr-t/
http://blastemail.imge.com/t/i-l-ziykul-nktihydr-t/
http://blastemail.imge.com/t/i-u-ziykul-nktihydr-r/

